SELECTMEN'S MEETING April 6, 1987

Present were Selectmen Dodge, Mansfield and secretary,

The minutes of the meeting of March 30, 1987 were read and accepted.

Jim McNaulty from G.F. Construction came in with a deed for the cistern.
Bonnie Meaney came in for the Selectmen to sign the application for the
transfer station.

John Brown came in to explain the bill the Town received on the 0ld Coach
Road project. He deducted $180.00 in labor charges. Mr. Brown questioned
the Selectmen about building a new road off Joe English Road and his

responsibilities on upgrading part of Joe English Road. The Selectmen

explained the road impact study.

The Selectmen established a rate for bond money to the developer that has
to improve a class 5 or 6 road to their development. The rate 1is

$60.00 plus 10% for a class 5 road. $75.00 plus 10% for a class 6 road.
Selectmen signed checks and discuss other Town business,

Meeting adjourned 12:PM

Respectfully submitted

Linda Sizemore, secretary



